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The Kern County Sheriff’s Office is committed to work in partnership with our community to enhance the safety, security, and quality of life for the 
residents and visitors of Kern County through professional public safety services. 

 

 
CHP Information Bulletin 273: 

Interstate Hours-of-Service for Agricultural Operations 
 
On September 15, 2022, the California Highway Patrol (CHP) issued Allied Agency 
Information Bulletin 273: Interstate Hours-of-Service for Agricultural Operations. The 
purpose of the bulletin is to provide information related to interstate hours-of-service 
(HOS) for agricultural operations.  These HOS regulations contain exceptions for 
agricultural commodities being transported in interstate commerce.  
 
For further information please refer to the attached CHP Information Bulletin 273: 
Interstate Hours-of-Service for Agricultural Operations.  
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